
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

TOWN OF SHARON 

 

 
 

PLANNING BOARD 

DEFINTIVE SUBDIVISION PLAN   

The Sharon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, December 1, 2016 at 7:30 

PM at the Sharon Community Center, located at 219 Massapoag Avenue, in the Public Hearing 

Room, 2
nd

 floor, to review the definitive subdivision entitled “Definitive Subdivision Plan for 

Diamond Residences”, located off Azalea Road and Juniper Road, submitted by Diamond 

Builders Corp. of Sharon, MA and as prepared by Strong Point Engineering Solutions, LLC of 

North Easton, MA. 

All interested parties should plan to attend. 

 

Sharon Planning Board,  

Mr. Benjamin M. Pinkowitz 

 


